
Welcome Back! 

This half term our learning will be centred The Pet Potato.  

We will be learning about Kings, Queens and Castles in History.   

 

Home Learning 

This half term we will send out new 

spellings. Please can you practice these 

at home with your child. We will be do-

ing a spelling quiz every Friday. 

Maths home learning will continue to be 

Maths Whizz, please can you complete 

20 minutes per week. Please remember 

this is an independent task.   

Please continue to read regularly with 

your child.  

Dates for your diary 

Friday 28th February 

Non-uniform day—Rainbow Raffle 

Monday 3rd March 

Writing café 

Friday 7th March  

World Book Day 

Wednesday 19th March  

Trip to Blickling Hall—please check Parent-

Mail.  

Friday 21st March  

Red Nose Day 

Wednesday 26th March 

Banquet and Ball Day 

Friday 4th April 

Parents Phonics Session 9am 

 

 

 

If you have any concerns or  

questions, please write in your 

child’s link book and we will get 

back to you ASAP.  

Thank you for your sup-

port! 

Mrs Shaw, Mrs Cunnington and 

Mrs Gauntlett 

Please ensure your child has a wa-

ter bottle with plain water and a 

healthy (fruit or vegetable) snack 
if required.  

 
Please see the school newsletter 

emailed weekly with dates for 

your diary.  
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